
 

Council #6463 Newsletter ~January 2022 
 

Next Mtg:  Tues. Feb 8 at St. Patrick’s—7:00pm 

Knightly N ews 
 

❖ Worthy District Deputy Dennis Hampton was in attendance and gave updates on various upcoming 

events:  the District 43 Free Throw Competition will be held Sunday March 13th at St. John’s in 

Waunakee; Tootsie Roll orders and History Books submissions need to be sent to Dennis by Jan. 31
st
; 

the Diocesan Free Throw and Knowledge contents will held Sat. April 9
th

 at Sauk Prairie Middle 

School; the Pilgrim Icon Program will begin March 12
th

 in our district.  This year it is dedicated to St. 

Joseph and the icon will be in our parish the week of March 27. 

❖ Upcoming reports due:  Annual Survey of Fraternal Activities,  Special Olympics report #10784 (need 

to complete even though we have no activity in such), semi-annual audit due Feb. 15
th

(we are 

tentatively planning to work on this after our regular mtg on Feb. 8
th

) 

❖ Joe Morgan reported that while we have sold a lot, we still have 106 bags of nuts/candy left.  We hope 

to sell at the upcoming pancake breakfast and possibly after mass around Valentines Day. 

❖ In conjunction with Catholic Schools week, we are planning a pancake breakfast at St. Michaels on Jan. 

30
th

. 

❖ We received word that the State Charity Fund approved a donation to fellow Knight Tom Karls on top 

of the donation the council previously approved.   

❖ The council approved a $100 sponsorship for the National March for Life to take place Jan. 21
st
. 

❖ One of our scholarship winners from this past year, Dorothy Deans, sent us a thank you note and brief 

report of her first semester at Loras College in Dubuque, Iowa. 

❖ The 2022 State Bowling Tournament will be hosted by Sun Prairie.  Len Hendricks has coordinated two 

teams to attend the weekend of Feb. 18-20. 

❖ Several of the officers attended the Winter District/Diocese mtg on December 5 at the Chula Vista 

Resort, Wisconsin Dells.  Bishop Hying was in attendance and gave a very nice presentation. 

❖ Districts 43/46 to host the State KC Convention on May 6-8.  Our council has been asked if we can 

assist in setup/takedown. 

Knights of Columbus 
Charity Unity Fraternity Patriotism 



Elected Officers for the 2021/2022 fraternal year: 

 

Grand Knight – Mike McGrath 

Deputy Grand Knight – Dean Winters 

Financial Secretary – Len Hendricks 

Chancellor – Will Wolske 

Recorder – Joe Morgan 

Treasurer – David E. Munz 

Lecturer –  

Advocate – Mark Nolden 

Warden – Ken Clemens 

Inside Guard – Vince Miller 

Outside Guard – Lloyd Kippley 

Trustees – David L. Munz, Bob Theel,  

Tubby Schroeder 

 

 Service Program Personnel for the new fraternal  

year are as follows: 

 

Program Director:  Dean Winters 

Faith Director:  Mike McGrath 

 

Community Director:  Jason McGrath 

Family Director:  Joe Morgan 

Life Director:  Ken Clemens 

Membership Director:  Bill Holler 

Retention Chairman:  Tubby Schroeder 

 

 

 

Offerings of Prayer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Tom Karls 

Lloyd Kippley 

Vince Miller 

Gene Donowicz 

Don Lasee 

Greg Morgan 

Joe Morgan, Sr. 

Kathy Hendricks 

Jason McGrath 

 


